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Notice to Readers

Change in Continuing Education Activities for the 
MMWR Series

Effective January 11, 2019, the MMWR Series will no lon-
ger offer new continuing education (CE) activities through 
CDC’s Training and Continuing Education Online (TCEO) 
system. TCEO CE activities posted before January 11, 2019, 
will remain available until their expiration date (https://www.
cdc.gov/mmwr/cme/weekly_conted.html).

The MMWR Series will continue to partner with Medscape 
to provide free CE activities (https://www.cdc.gov/mmwr/
cme/medscape_cme.html). Medscape is jointly accredited by 
the Accreditation Council for Continuing Medical Education, 
the Accreditation Council for Pharmacy Education, and the 
American Nurses Credentialing Center to provide continu-
ing education. Questions and comments about MMWR CE 
activities can be submitted to mmwrq@cdc.gov.
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